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March 16, 1983

State of New Mexico

Energy & Minerals Dept.

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Joe Ramey:

Southland Royalty Company requests a priority #6 Ruling on our
Jicarilla 443 #1 (South Blanco Pictured Cliffs) located in the
NE/NE of Sections®, T23N, RO2W, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.
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The subject well ﬁ%%duces approximately 100 MCF/D of gas and
4.6 barrels of water per day. Due to the amount of water the
well has to be swabbed after each shut in period. This is
very expensive due to the mileage involved to and from Farmington.

Consideration of this problem will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

James W. Smith
District Field Foreman
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